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UPCOMING EVENTS  

SAVE THE DATE! 

SLC SCIENCE FAIR  

Tuesday, May 5th, 2020 

4:00-6:00 pm  

 

 

 

 

 

6th Annual  Pi Day Celebration! 
SAVE THE DATE!  March 13th, 
2020 (because March 14th is a   
Saturday) 

Math Deserves Its Own Day… Don’t You 
Think?! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Presentation to SLC Families 

The Department of Rehabilitation (DOR) assists Californians in     

obtaining and retaining employment and maximizing their equality 

and ability to live independently in their communities. The 

DOR does this by tailoring services to each individual to ensure a 

greater chance of success. The DOR came and made a special    

presentation to our SLC families and answered questions regarding 

services, supports and benefits that are available to our SLC students 

and families.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

February 2020  

Positive Behavior Supports at SLC 

At SLC, we promote Positive Behavior Improvement System 

(PBIS), through which students earn opportunities to participate 

in field trips.  The students selected a 

field trip to purchase lunch at           

Costco.  At SLC, we believe in rewarding 

students for demonstrating appropriate 

behavior and meeting target 

goals.   Students enjoyed snacks and 

treats served at the Costco food court. 
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SPECIAL POINTS OF 
INTEREST 

The SLC Students will take part in the 6th 
Annual SLC Poetry Reading at Barnes 
and Noble on February 25th. Students 
will have an opportunity to present their 
poems to an audience, socialize with their 
peers and family members and enjoy 
some tasty treats.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Success Learning Center  

13530 S. Aviation Blvd.  

Hawthorne, CA 90250  

Phone: 310-982-4301  

Fax: 424-277-1590 

Email: ts-dowgiewicz@wiseburn.org 

 

 

Colleges Comes to the SLC!   

This year, student representatives from El Camino and Santa 

Monica  College visited the SLC to discuss the opportunities  

available through community colleges.  Students gathered  

information about he application process and financial aid 

available to help finance college.  SLC students and staff 

learned about student expectations and the support available 

to South Bay students.   

 

President’s Corner  

My name is Christian and I am 

proud to serve as class president 

at Success Learning Center.  My 

goal as president is to make our 

class better.  I enjoy SLC because 

of how nice the students are 

here.  I hope to be a good example 

to others at SLC by showing      

respect to my peers and being a 

good friend to others.  When I am 

not at school, I like to play        

videogames. 

 


